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Traffic Alert: Emergency Repairs on North Tuskawilla Road to begin August 21, 2023

WINTER SPRINGS, Fla.-The City of Winter Springs announces the temporary closure of North    
Tuskawilla Road and a portion of Tree Swallow Drive near the Winter Springs Town Center. 

Beginning August 21 2023,  North Tuskawilla Road between Tree Swallow Drive and Blumberg 
Boulevard will be closed while crews make emergency repairs to damaged stormwater lines that 
have resulted in notable depressions to the roadway.

This roadway closure will affect vehicular and pedestrian traffic in the immediate area.

Motorists traveling on North Tuskawilla Road can utilize one of two alternate routes. 

Northbound travelers on Tuskawilla Road can turn right onto Tree Swallow Drive and then left on 
Michael Blake Boulevard.

Alternatively, travelers can take Bear Springs Drive north to Blumberg Boulevard and then left 
onto North Tuskawilla Road.

Southbound travelers on Tuskawilla Road can turn left onto Michael Blake Boulevard to SR 434 or 
right onto Blumberg Boulevard to Bear Springs Drive

The closure is anticipated to last several weeks, depending upon weather conditions. 

The City of Winter Springs appreciates the patience and understanding of the community during 
this necessary repair process. 

Additional updates regarding closure and repair schedule will be communicated through the City 
of Winter Springs website, eAlerts and social media platforms. 

Sign up to receive e-Alerts and traffic notifications by visiting the City of Winter Springs website at 
www.winterspringsfl.org/community/page/emergency-ealerts
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See attached map of area:
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